
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

This term we will be learning all about 
the people who help us!   

The children will have the exciting 
experience of meeting a paramedic 

and a police officer when they come to 
visit us in the nursery. They will talk to 

the children about how to raise the 
alarm in the event of an emergency 

and what simple information they will 
need to tell the call handler.  

The role play area 
will become a train 
station followed by 
a hospital to allow 

the children to 
explore their 

imagination and 
build on their first-
hand experiences. 

We will use books 
to hook the 

children’s interest 
and plan activities 
around the stories 

to embed their 
further learning.  

Celebrations:  
World Book Day 8th March.  

Children are invited to come into nursery dressed 
as their favourite book character.  

Rainbow day 15th March 
Children are invited to dress in multi-coloured 

clothing. 
 

New vocabulary 
introduced to the 

children: 
Thermometer 
Stethoscope 

Syringe 
Bandage 
Patient 

Prescription 
Medication 

X-ray 
Symptoms 

 

Planned visits: 
A train ride to 

Portsmouth Harbour 
and a visit to 

Queen Alexandra 
hospital 

 
 

As part of our phonics 
scheme, we will be 

focusing on the letter 
sounds  

u..r..h..b..f..l..j 


